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Guild Scholarships Awarded

Please visit hbu.edu/guild for information concerning upcoming events, general information, and for pics from previous eve



Orientation for New Members

Membership Committee Chairs, Pat Bertotti and
Cheryl Dalton, hosted the New Member Orientation on
Thursday, September 17, at 10:30 AM in the Green Room
of the Morris Cultural Arts Center. A time of fellowship
and delicious refreshments preceded the program.

Guild President Jan Witham welcomed the group
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Sharon Saunders, Executive Director of The Guild,
spoke about philanthropy offered through The Guild

in the awarding of scholarships to deserving graduate
students in education and theology. She also stated that
an additional endowed scholarship has been initiated to

Carol McGaughey, Olivia Elmore, Margie Speier
and Freddie Greene

FIRIAX E WXYHIRX TYVWYMRK XLI JSVXLGSQMRK HSGXSVEP MR

the Executive Educational Leadership program.

New members in attendance were Debbie Andrews,
Jan Danvers, Olivia EImore, Eva Geer, Freddie Greene,
Carol McGaughey and Margie Speier. Each new member
introduced herself and acknowledged her sponsor. These
ladies are from a wide variety of backgrounds and are
looking forward to accepting roles of service. Other
new members include Debby Gutierrez, Jean Johnson,
Audrey Johnston, Susan Lathrop, Lynda Moore and
Susan Redding.
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In the meantime, visit the Museum’s website at

~~ SAVETHE DATE! ~~

SPECIAL EVENT
FEBRUARY 25, 2016

Join us for a unique excursion to
GALVESTON ISLAND
for an exclusive tour of the newly opened
Bryan Museum.

The 1902 former Galveston
Orphan’s Home has been
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to now proudly display the
world’s largest and most
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of Texan & Southwestern historical
treasures.
You won'’t want to miss this exceptional
event which will include lunch in

Sharon Saunders, Pat Bertotti,
Cheryl Dalton and Jan Witham

Eva Geer, Jan Danvers
and Debbie Andrews

Attention All Prayer Angels

Guild Prayer Chaplain, Donna Goeser, is putting
together a group of ‘Prayer Angels’ for The Guild and
would love to have you as a part of this special team. It's
a wonderful opportunity to get to know others within The
Guild and to share prayers and good wishes with fellow
members.

Being a Prayer Angel requires very little of your time
... but this small commitment of time and effort can
produce many positive expressions of caring and comfort
for members who may be suffering an illness, loss of a

/ X dovegione, or other hardship. An occasional phone call,

e-mail or short hand-written note to a Guild member who
is in need is all that we ask ...
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If you would be willing to join our group of Prayer
Angels, please contact Donna Goeser at 281-513-6619 or
e-mail donna.p.goeser@gmail.com.
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Watch for more details coming in October!!

www.thebryanmuseum.org &

who provides our beautiful prayer annot
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